April 14,2022

Compatible Electronics TCB
114 Olinda Drive

Brea, California 92823

Subject: TCB application submittal

Gentlemen:

We, Mesh Systems LLC would like to declare that the application being submitted for the device
with 2AC46-L.LCN300, has not been submitted to another TCB or FCC for certification.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 317-661-4800.

Nitont) 4l

Nathamel Welch
Associate Embedded Engineer

Sincerely,




